Kaitlin Paupore - BG

Hello, I was in Wal-mart the other day and I noticed that all of their lights in the frozen food section are motion sensitive. Which means they are off until someone walks down the isle. Why not do this in our school? We could still have low voltage lights in the hallway that are always on for safety. Something similar to night lights, but as soon as someone opened their office door, or left their dorm, or came down the hallway, the lights would automatically turn on. This would be useful in all rooms, often-times empty rooms are left with the lights on accidentally. Also in the bathroom where the lights are constantly on, and people are in and out in a few minutes with the lights needlessly remaining on. If we could switch the light bulbs in office lamps, dorm hallways and anywhere possible to low watt energy bulbs. Why not install timers for the lights in each dorm? It may be a slight hassle to get up and reset the timer for 2 hours, or for however long. But the reduced energy consumption surpasses the minor inconvenience. Also, I have noticed that divided recycling containers are few and far between on campus. Kids my age are more likely to throw things away if they're are not separated labeled containers for plastic, paper etc. If you put those directly next to the trash cans (next to ALL trash cans?) kids will be forced to make the decision to waste or recycle right at that moment, instead of blindly throwing recyclable items in the trash. Also perhaps more designated smoking areas or at least more containers near doorways that hold cigarette butts, because I see cigarette butts everywhere near entryways and that is certainly not good for the environment! Also if more signs were posted near items of high use (napkin vending, paper towel dispenser etc.) as reminders to please use less, because its a step to save the Earth. I'm referring to signs that are very similar message to the ones printed directly on the napkins in Starbucks below the library: "Less napkins. More plants. More planet. 

Less napkins." When I saw that on my napkin it made me think twice about even using one, and I especially didn't grab a handful and waste half of them. People who are already concerned about the environment just need a little encouragement and subtle reminders. If the right decision is put in front of us we will usually make it. It makes us feel good. Many students are lazy unless confronted with the better choice, many students will throw things away and waste simply because they aren't driven to find the better option. That means we need to make it easier for everyone, it trains us to make good habits, good green habits. We have a Blockbuster movie return box in the University Center, why not 10 cent can returns? Those machines would be so busy with college students, there would be a 50 foot line. I hope some of my ideas have helped. Please let me know on my school email

(kpaupore@nmu.edu) if these interest you, I have been thinking about this for a while, I am so glad the school is making an effort to reduce our global footprint.

Good luck guys!

Kaitlin A. Paupore

